
                            
Getting ready for Year 1 

Email me: reception@sjsp.islington.sch.uk 

 
 

Dear Reception,  
 

This is the last week of term and the last week that you will be in Reception. I am so sad that we did not 
get to spend this last term together but I hope that you have learnt lots while you have been at home. 
 

This week, I have changed things slightly so on the website, you will find some maths and phonics sheets 
(please try to do one each day). There is also a power point of a story about a Caterpillar who is a bit 
nervous about the changes ahead. Read this story with an adult and talk to them about how you are feeling 
about going into Year 1. You could retell the story using the cut out puppets, you could also use the 
Cautious Caterpillar sheet to think about what you are good at and the things you’d like to get better at.  
 

I have also included a sheet for your parents with some useful things that you can practise at home to get 
you ready to be more independent in Year 1. 
 

I hope that you enjoy these activities, please don’t worry about going into a new class, you are all so grown 
up now and will have an amazing time with your new teacher. Remember that I am always next door and I 
will be able to see you at lunch times and playtimes. 
 

Lots of love 
 

Mrs Meaker xxx 


